PLEASE POST

October 5, 2017

There will be a hearing before an impartial hearing board (hearing officer) appointed by the Plainville Board of Education during the morning (11:30 AM) of October 13, 2017, at the Municipal Center, 1 Central Square, Plainville, CT in Room 302. It is anticipated that the hearing board (hearing officer) will convene in executive session for the purpose of conducting a hearing with regard to the expulsion of the student. The conduct of the hearing is such that disclosure would constitute an invasion of privacy. The hearing board (hearing officer) may take action when it returns to open session.

Maureen Brummett, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools